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I am strongly opposed to HB2025.  Oregon is among the highest tax states in the US.  

HB2025 will dramatically increase taxes and the cost of living for 

Oregonians.  As an Oregon resident for more than 20 years, I have personally seen 

how my state, county and city representatives mismanage funds.   

The answer to any shortfalls is to operate more efficiently, not to heap more taxes on 

the backs of hard working Oregonians. I urge you to vote NO on 

HB2025.  Thank you.  Ed Capelle 


